
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: P. Cook 
Sent: Thursday, 3 July 2008 4:33 PM 
To: Committee, ECA (SEN) 
Subject: Attention Jane Thompson Senate Standing Committee on Environment, 
Communications and the Arts: Inquiry into Australia's waste management streams 
 
 
Hello Jane, 
 
Yesterday at the hearing we were asked the date of the newspaper notice, a copy of which 
was given to the Senators. 
 
The notice (attached) listing community groups in Victoria that support container deposit 
legislation, was published in the Melbourne Herald Sun on April 10th 2008, Page 9. A 
similar notice (attached) was in the Age on February 28th 2008, Page 12. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Marion & Peter Cook 
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